
 

 

Summary of minutes from the meeting of W&G AC, Tuesday, 3 Sept 2019  
 

Present: 8, apologies 5. Meeting started at 8:08pm 
The minutes from 6 August were accepted 

 

From previous meetings: 
• Non slip paint ordered 

• Work party at pond attended to many issues, the gate still needs to be removed  

Chair: 
• Network Rail have been contacted about the state of the trees 

• Offer of fish was politely declined due to the cost of testing and the small number of fish 
involved 

Match Secretary: 
• The peg fee currently has enough funds to cover all expected costs 

• Jim Routledge currently leads the aggregate trophy 

Treasurer: 
• Club finances remain healthy 

Other business: 
• Additional keys cut and list of keyholders to be posted to notice board 

• Rebuild of shed is being considered 

• A person who may work on the pond maintenance has been identified, contact to be made 

• Pond feed running short, position to be kept under review 

• Supply of additional aeration equipment was discussed 

• Christmas dinner (Sun 15 Dec) will be at the King Alfred’s head 

• River work party scheduled for 28 Sept 
 

Meeting closed at 9:20pm 


